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TO DESIGN BUILD 
ENTITIES: 

Request for Qualifications from Bidders 
Design-Build Package #3 
Alameda County Facilities Needs Priority 1 Program 

  

ADDENDUM #1 
 
THIS ADDENDUM is hereby made a part of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) from Bidders dated December 9, 
2024, as though originally included therein. The following amendments, additions and/or corrections shall govern this 
Request for Proposals. 

 
COMMUNICATION CLARIFICATIONS: 
 
A1-1 Liam Brown will be out of the office from 12/20/24 returning on 1/6/25 inclusive. During these 

dates please copy the following email recipients on any requests for information (RFI) relative to 
Design Build Package #3 RFQ. RFI’s will be compiled and a response will be posted early January 
2025. 

 
Keith.rowan@acgov.org 
 
Daniel.dasilva@acgov.org 
 
awege@swinerton.com 
 
alely.ramos@swinerton.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


